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Dear Brock:

With reference to your memorandum of 27 May
subject: USIB/COMOR National Reconnaissance Program
Clearances, I am grateful to you for bringing this matter
to my attention. The question of clearances and the
number of billets is a matter of my direct responsibility,
and I am pleased to note that you consider it one which
must be maintained under continuing review.

The Chairman of the Committee on Overhead Re~
connaissance has been advised of your memorandum.

Sincerely,

(s/

John A, McCona
Director

L L;IfL/

The Honorable Brockway McMillan/~
Under Secretary of the Air Force
The Pentagon

‘Washington, D, C.
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